
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING                                                                                                 January 27th, 2025 

The Rush County Drainage Board met at 10:03a.m. January 27th, 2025 with the following present; 
Ron Jarman, Kenny Aulbach, Jeff Wilson, Marvin L. Rees, Surveyor on the phone, Ashley Perkins, 
Secretary. Also present Chuck Kemker and Indiana Department of Homeland Security Mitigation 
and RQAW and Doug Hall.  

The minutes of the meeting that was held on January13th, 2025 were approved and signed by 
Jarman, 2nd by Aulbach. Motion carried 

RUSHVILLE FLOODING 

Chuck stated that Indiana Homeland Security and RQAW was present. RQAW stated that it could 
possibly take 3 years to complete the project. Indiana Homeland stated that we could do 3 years to 
pay or do a (2) in 1 extensions. Board stated they would have to get with Commissioners on this 
project. Board made motion to move forward with this project by Jarman, 2nd by Wilson. Motion 
carried.   

SAM TRABUE 

Surveyor stated still don’t have the permit. It is still his goal to bore SR 3 the first of April.  

ELI MURRAY 

Surveyor stated the reconstruction is done.  

Jarman stated that the surrounding counties have 5 member Drainage Board.  He asked Marvin his 
thoughts. Marvin stated he was okay with that Jarman stated that he would get with Grant Reeves 
new county attorney to look into that. 

With nothing else to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned on motion by Jarman, 2nd 
by Wilson. Motion carried. 

 

__________________________     _________________________   __________________________ 

Ron Jarman                                        Kenny Aulbach                            Jeff Wilson 

 

 


